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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Please read the additional information regarding the Pantomime  
 

 The Pantomime visit is on Tuesday 3rd December. After School Club will finish at 4.00pm 
on this day.  

 Approximate running time of the panto is 2 hours 15 minutes and the show starts at 
5.30pm. 

 All children who are attending the Panto need to arrive at the playhouse at 5.20pm 
(Salisbury Playhouse, Malthouse Ln, Salisbury SP2 7RA).  

 Children do not need to wear uniform. 

 Parents/Carers must take their child to the toilet in the playhouse on arrival. 

 Parents who are not staying must take their child to a member of staff so they can be 
registered. Every child will be allocated a group and a key adult who will supervise the 
group.  

 If you are an adult who is staying to watch the pantomime, please try to sit at the ends of 
the rows so the younger children have a clear view of the stage.  

 If you are watching the panto with your child you will have full responsibility eg. to take them 
to the toilet and supervise at all times. Our Risk Assessment only applies to non- 
accompanied children  

 Children are welcome to bring sweets/snack (nut free) and a drink to be eaten in the 
interval 

 Please do not bring any cash as we will not have time to visit the kiosk. 

 Please meet in the foyer by the staircase to collect your child after the show. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

SPriestley 

Miss Priestley 
Head Teacher  

 
‘Love One Another As I Have Loved You’ John 15:12 
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